
Year 5 Homework Guidance 

Homework is set on a Thursday to be returned the following Tuesday. Homework will be posted on 

the Year 5 class page on our website for you to access.  

 

Reading 

As much as possible, try to read every day. Please record reading in your child’s reading diary. 

Reading diaries will be checked regularly and team points will be awarded for regular reading. 

We can’t stress the importance of reading enough.  

Spelling 

An overview of the current term’s spellings is available on the class page of the website. Each 

week, a spelling list will be sent home for your child to learn. There are suggestions of activities you 

may wish to complete in your child’s homework book.  

A dictation activity will be completed on a Tuesday to monitor spelling progress. This is recorded in 

the back of homework books.  

Maths 

An activity will be sent home for completion that consolidates learning in the classroom. Times 

Tables should continue to be practised regularly (I recommend using TTRockstars). Awards are still 

available in class and assemblies for effort and achievement.  

Presentation 

Please encourage your child to take pride in their homework and present work neatly. Pencils 

should be used for Maths and biro pens can be used for any writing. Please avoid using felt tip 

pens in books. It is helpful is work is dated.  

Support 

Please take time, where possible, to support your child with their homework as the benefits do not 

go unnoticed in class. Little and often tends to be better when completing homework activities. 

Please encourage children to hand their homework in on time. If homework is not handed in on 

time, it may not be marked at a later date. If your child has found homework challenging, please 

do drop me a note in their homework book so we can address this in class.  

 

Thank you for your support.  

Miss Burns 

 


